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UNIVERSITY

Department of Politics and Intemational Affairs

September 20, 2016

Samuel C. Y. Ku, Ph.D.

Vice President for International Affairs
Wenzao Ursuline University of Languages
Kaohsiung, Taiwan, ROC

Dear Dr. Samuel C. Y. Ku:

As the conference organizer, ] am writing (o invite you to come to Wake Forest University, Winston-
Salem, NC, on Oct. 21-23, 2016, to attend the “Taiwan in the Realm of East Asia” Conference, to
share your insights and analysis with other conference participants of your research on “Beyond
Diplomacy: The Political Economy of Taiwan’s Relations with Southeast Asia.” The conference will
reimburse your economy class international airfare and cover your room and board here for your
conference participation. Your attendance would be a great honor to the conference and your
scholarly contribution would be deeply appreciated.

Please feel free to contact me, if you have any question. 1 look forward to meeting you in the
conference.

Best regards,

C:ﬁ!é,}//
Wei-chin Lee
Professor and Conference Organizer
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